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October 22, 2017

Sunday, October 22nd
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Chapel
 9:30am	 Sunday School 
10:10am	 Adult Choir
10:30am	 Worship Service
 5:30pm	 Youth

Tuesday, October 24th
 5:00pm	  Lydia’s Cloth

Wednesday, October 25th 
 5:30pm 	 Dinner
 6:00pm 	 Fall Festival
 6:15pm 	 Quarterly Church Meeting
 7:00pm 	 Choir Rehearsal 

 Thursday, October 26th 
12:00pm 	 Craft Club - FLC 
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 6:30pm 	 TriCounty Bridge
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Attention Men of FBC:

On November 10-11 we will be holding our first annual Fall Men’s Golf 
Retreat at Woodlake Resort in Tazewell, TN. The cost of the full retreat is 
$150, which includes two rounds of golf as well as lodging at Woodlake 
Resort. Anyone unable to make it for both days is invited to join us for 
either Friday’s round ($48, tee time of noon) or Saturday’s round ($48, 
tee time of 9:00AM). We will dine together on the evening of the 10th at 
the resort’s steakhouse (note that the cost for this meal is not included 
in the cost of the retreat), and we will share in a time of devotion to-
gether Saturday morning before we tee off. Please call the church office 
to register. This event is open to all family and friends of FBC, so please 
invite anyone you’d like to attend!
								        Sincerely,
								         Austin Carty
							                     David Myers
                                                                                                           David Huff 

Wednesday, October 25th

Menu	 			   Volunteers
Chili Dogs			   Joyce Parker
Baked Beans			   Billie Poynter
Slaw				    Frankie Sasser
Dessert			   Pat Waddle
				    Jenny Watkins

Our annual lip-sync contest will take place on Sunday, October 29, at 
6:00 pm in the fellowship hall. As usual, you can expect one of the most 
fun and entertaining social events we do. Our performers will lip-sync 
and, perhaps, dance to songs, and you get to decide the winner based 
on how much money each performance raises. We will also have a panel 
of expert judges who will weigh in after each performance. 

This is a covered dish event, so the church will provide fried chicken, 
drinks, and bread if you would be so kind to contribute a side dish 
or dessert. The best part of all this is that the money we raise will go 
towards our Shoebox Ministry. If you wish to perform please contact 
Alex. He will even give you ideas if needed. Put this event on your 
calendars. You don't want to miss this!

Wow! It’s time for our Fall Festival! This annual 
Children’s ministry event will arrive on Wednesday, 
October 25th at 6:00pm.  Costumes, Games, Prizes, 
Balloon Creatures, Inflatables, and Trunk or Treat are 
just part of the fun. Have you signed up to be a part 
of the excitement?  A signup sheet is located on table 
outside Alex’s office. 

Ah, ha
ha, ha



First Baptist Church at Worship

The Twentieth Sunday after Pentecost
October 22, 2017

Scripture Lessons
Isaiah 25:6-9

Psalm 23
Philippians 4:1-9
Matthew 22:1-14

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
My Shepherd Will Supply My Need

Sermon by Austin Carty
“I Have Prepared My Banquet”

The Celebration of Communion

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: Austin Carty
	         528-9241

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:  Jeff Tipton
                 524-8395

USHERS & GREETERS
October 22, 2017

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Myrissa Christy
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Colleen Darabant
5. Myrissa Christy
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

October 15, 2017 Summary:		  	
                                   
		             Budget Offerings:    $              4,090.00
		      YTD  Budget Offerings:    $        23,254.00
                                         YTD Budget Goal:    $           30,228.00
                                               Loose Change:    $                   45.77

Loose change received in October will benefit our church’s shoebox ministry, which will 
be shared internationally through Samaritan’s purse, and locally through Olive Branch 
Ministries.

October 22, 2017:	
Nursery:                       Kim Morton and Debbie Watts
Children’s Church:   Lisa Harrison and Sherry Pace

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday,  October 22nd
 are placed in memory of 

ALBERT AND PRINCESS MCBURNEY
by

Bob and Linda McBurney
Willard and Darlene McBurney

Pat Waddle

Gifts have been given in memory of 
DON BENTON, MARTHA DANIEL,

 JIMMY HAWKINS, AND JAMES LEWIS
by

Steve and Betty Surmont

Shoebox Ministry:
It’s time for our annual shoebox ministry drive. Once again, we 
hope to fill 200 boxes with 100 boxes going to Samaritan’s Purse 
and 100 going to the Olive Branch Ministries located in Somerset, 
Kentucky. 
If  you would like to fund a box or boxes, the average cost is $25. 
Please note on your check or envelope, “Shoebox ministry.”

Christian love and sympathy are extended to the family and 
friends of the Rev. James Lewis 

Time is passing quickly and it’s time for our tenth Annual 
Thanksgiving Dinner. We are planning a Thanksgiving meal at noon 
on Saturday, November 18th for the families who regularly attend 
our food pantry. We would like to serve a delicious meal to those 
who otherwise would have very little during this holiday. We would 
also like to deliver meals to our own homebound members.

Our food pantry workers and kitchen crew will be cooking most of 
the meal but we would like to have volunteers for fruit, gelatin, and 
cranberry salads and desserts. A signup sheet is available in the 
office.

We would also like to send groceries home with each family that 
attends this event (approximately 70 households) to help with 
holiday meals and more.  The following items may be purchased for 
approximately $20 and would mean a lot to a family in need. If you 
are unable to provide a box with all of these items, please contribute 
as many as you can by Wednesday, November 8th. 

The following items are suggested:

(1) Breakfast Cereal	 (1) Peanut Butter
(2) Cans Corn	              (2) Cans Green Beans or Peas
(1) Can Frosting	 (1) Box Cake Mix		
(1) Corn Meal		  (1) Self-Rising Flour	
(1) Stuffing Mix	 (1) Sugar		
(2) Mac & Cheese	
(1) Box Instant Mashed Potatoes
(1) Can Sweet Potatoes or Yams

 Your Food Pantry Volunteers 

The NCS E-giving website is being rebuilt and contributions maybe 
delayed. If your automatic contributions are not processing, please 
contact the church office with your concerns. 


